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08/02/2021 

 

Dear parents,  

                        We hope that you and your families are keeping well and that the children are continuing to engage in 

their Remote Learning for this week. The teachers are closing monitoring pupils who are engaging in Remote 

Learning. It is important that your child/children continue to progress in their school work during this time.  We 

would like to thank parents and children for their co-operation and hard work so far.  Please continue to send us 

photographs, pieces of work, emails and messages through Google Classroom so that we can support each other 

during this time of Remote Learning and Blended Learning.  We really appreciate it. 

Reminder:  The children and staff of the Gaelscoil are on mid-term break next week 15th February-19th February 

2021.  There will be no Remote Learning during this week.   

Important Remote Learning Arrangements Update:   

• Please return all exercise books/completed work/reading books/Engage Programme work to the hall on 

Friday 12th February between 10a.m.-12.p.m.   The teachers will correct the work done so far by the 

children. (Contact the school if this time isn’t suitable.) 

• There will be no Learning Packs for the children on Monday 22nd February 2021.  Staff will be using the 

day to correct work. 

• The exercise books will be returned with the Learning Packs. 

 

• Engage Learning Packs are ready for collection this Friday.  Lessons within the Engage Programme will 

resume on Monday 22nd February 2021. 

 

• Monday 22nd February 2021:  A day of engagement in Mathletics, IXL and Accelerated Reading/Maths 

Programmes and other useful games.  The Engage Programme will resume at 10 a.m. on this day for those 

children who recently signed up. 

 

• Teachers will be asking pupils to engage in Mathletics, IXL Programmes and Accelerated Reading/Maths/ 

Programmes.  These are all paid subsciptions by the Gaelscoil for the children. We will use Monday 22nd 

February to celebrate these programmes. All activities will be fun-based. The teachers notice that some 

children are not using these programmes.  Please log on to Google Classroom on Monday 22nd February 

and your child’s teacher will post how many minutes is to be spent on each programme  Please contact the 

Gaelscoil for any assistance if still unsure how to access these programmes. It is better at this point to ask 

than not to use the programmes.  Not all Primary School children have access to these programmes.  Please 

avail of these programmes.   

 

• Tuesday 23rd February:   Learning Packs for 2 weeks until 5th March 2021 
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Learning packs will be ready for collection between 10a.m.-1p.m.  

10am:  Rang 1-2 and siblings 

11a.m. Rang 3-4 and siblings 

12p.m. Rang 5  

12.30p.m. Rang 6-7 and siblings 

 

 

Reminder:    There is PE lessons being hosted by local GAA coaches every Tuesday and Thursday at 10am and every 

Wednesday at 1.30 p.m. Recurring Meeting ID and passcodes have been sent out via Googleclassroom. 

 

Gaelscoil na Speiríní remains open for “Supervised Learning”.  Please contact School Principal to discuss on (028) 796 

28445.   

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any assistance on skelly745@c2kni.net 

 

Is mise le meas 

 

Seána Uí Cheallaigh 

Principal of Gaelscoil na Speiríní 
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